
 

 
STATE/LOCAL PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM (SLPP) PROJECT 
PLEASANT VALLEY ROAD (SR49)/PATTERSON DRIVE  
SIGNALIZATION 
Project Description 
The Pleasant Valley Road (State Route 49)/Patterson 
Drive Signalization project is located in Diamond Springs 
and signalized the intersection of Pleasant Valley Road 
(also known as State Route 49 in this location) with 
Patterson Drive. The project significantly improved safety 
and provided much needed congestion relief.  Project 
improvements included:  
 
 Intersection signalization 
 Left- and right-turn lanes 
 New bicycle and pedestrian facilities to Pleasant 

Valley Road / State Route 49 
 
Current Project Status 
SLPP funding was programmed to the project at the October 26/27, 2011 CTC meeting. The funding originally 
needed to be allocated by the June 27-28, 2012 CTC meeting, but the County requested and received a 12-month 
allocation extension at the August 22, 2012 CTC meeting. On November 5, 2013, the Board of Supervisors awarded 
the construction contract to Western Engineering Contractors, Inc.  
for $1,747,742.02. Full construction began in spring 2014 and was completed in fall 2014.  
 
Upcoming Activities 
 None.  This project is complete. 

PROJECT FUNDING DETAIL 

Project Phase Amount Programmed Source Status Project Cost 

PA&ED $372,000 Uniform Developer Fee (TIM) Complete $372,000 

PS&E $626,000 Uniform Developer Fee (TIM) Complete $626,000 

Construction 

$600,000 Uniform Developer Fee (TIM) Programmed $600,000 

$600,000 SLPP Allocated $600,000 

TOTAL $3,898,000   $3,898,000 

ROW $700,000 Uniform Developer Fee (TIM) Complete $700,000 

$1,000,000 SHOPP Programmed $1,000,000 
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